Chandlers Wharf 314
Amendment to Building Permit

January 20, 2015

The owners of Chandlers Wharf plan to replace the existing spiral staircase with a new staircase from U
Smith. The location of the new spiral staircase is in the same location as the old staircase, and is
identified on the attached plan.

The plan drawings for the stairways are available only after commitment to purchase the spiral staircase
in the amount of approximately $10,000. The owner spoke with Lori Leader of the City of Protland and
learned that the City will accept the attached as a rough plan of work, with the understanding that the
details plans of the stairways will be provided after the City of Portland has approved the plans and the
owner has purchase the stairways.
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